
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mayor and Council 

FROM: Brie Franco, Intergovernmental Relations Officer 

DATE: May 5, 2021 

SUBJECT:  Staff Response to Resolutions 20210422-055 and 20210422-056 

The purpose of this document is to provide responsive information related Council Resolutions 

20210422-055 and 20210422-056, regarding support for U.S. Congressman Lloyd Doggett’s 

submission for community project funding for the MoKan Corridor Trail and the Bergstrom 

Spur.  

The Resolutions directed the Intergovernmental Relations Office to send the signed resolutions to 

Congressman Doggett, formalizing the City of Austin’s support for his funding request submission 

on both the MoKan Corridor Trail and the Bergstrom Spur. Both resolutions were provided to the 

Congressman’s office via email on Friday, April 30, 2021.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office. 

Thank you.  

CC: Spencer Cronk, City Manager 

Anne Morgan, Acting Deputy City Manager 


